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       Friday 11
th

 September 

Issue One Featuring Krystal’s art work  

 

  Such a Fun Filled Week! 

This week’s special mentions 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
       

 

This week’s attendance figures  

YR Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
99% 99% 99% 99% 97% 98% 97% 

 

Think Tank Infant Trip 

 

 
 

It was an absolute pleasure taking the infants 

to the Think Tank in Birmingham! 

 

Their behaviour was exceptional from 

beginning the end and they were a delight to 

watch – their curiosity and enjoyment put 

smiles on all the adults faces. Thank you to 

Mrs Hobson for organising such a great day 

and for all the adults who supported on the 

day.  

 

 
 

Bags in Year 1/2 

Please can I ask that only book bags and PE 

bags are bought in for the Year 1s and 2s? We 

have limited space and some children are 

bringing in large rucksacks which fall off the 

pegs and get in the way of the fire escape. 

Thank you for cooperation in this matter. 

Car Parking 

Please can I ask that parents park safely on 

the road and not in the car park (unless we 

have agreed it for a specific reason). The car 

park is for staff and official visitors. There 

have been occasions recently when staff have 

not been able to park because parents have 

used the car park and not the road. Thank you 

for your understanding in this matter. 

 

Sporting Success 

 
Very proud of the children in upper school 

who represented our school in both hockey 

and tennis.  I have had reports of how well 

you all played and what an excellent credit 

you were to our school. Well done to all 

involved. 

 

 

Leave of Absence Term Time 

As you know, no leave of absence should take 

place unless and until a leave of absence form 

is filled in. Only in exceptional circumstances 

will this be authorised.  

Attendance - This week’s 

attendance: 98% 

This is above our target  

 

Sainsburys Vouchers 

Please make sure you round up all of the 

vouchers you’ve got at home, in the car or in 

your bags and send them into school so that 

we can get counting! These vouchers allow us 

to purchase ‘free’ sports equipment for 

playground and lunchtimes for your children 

to enjoy. 

Sun-cream and Sunhats  

Hopefully the warm weather which we have 

been blessed with this week is set to 

continue…please can you make sure that 

sunhats are provided and that cream is 

applied/bought in. 

 Thank you. 

Reminder Children should not wear nail 

varnish to school and long hair must be tied 

back. 
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The children have really enjoyed their special treats for filling their  

Respect jars. Well done children for working so hard! 
 
 

 

 
AT OUR LADY'S WE ARE FULLY 
COMMITTED TO SAFEGUARDING AND 
PROMOTING THE WELFARE OF 
CHILDREN. WE EXPECT ALL STAFF, 
PARENTS AND VISITORS TO SHARE 
THIS COMMITMENT.  

2L Plastic Bottle Collection 

The children are building a greenhouse! So 

we are collecting clear 2L plastic bottles. 

Please therefore don’t throw them 

away…please bring them in washed, with 

their label removed. The caps are welcome as 

we intend to create some artwork out of 

them! 

Very excited. 

Class and Year Group Photos 

These have now taken place and will be 

available to view shortly.  

 

 

 

 

 

Big Spell results  

Last Big Spell of this academic year – well 

done everyone! Certificates were given to the 

children who passed on Friday.  

Y5/6 : Evie, Findley, Callum Rae 

Y3/4: Sam Burns, Eleanor, Eliot, Verity 

Y1/2 : Sofia and Isla  

A special mention to Tiernan and Joshua who 

scored a perfect 50! Our Spell Off Champion 

this time was Kai who scored 48.  

Snapchat  

It has been brought to our attention that 

some children in our school are using the App 

‘Snapchat’. Content shared and discussed on 

this App is causing social problems in school. 

We would like to remind parents that the 

legal age for using this App is 13.  

Children downloading Snapchat may be re-

directed to a kids version of the App 

‘Snapkidz’ SnapKidz users can’t 

add friends or share anything, and the app 

doesn’t send any information to the 

company. Instead, photos and videos are 

saved just to their devices’ “camera roll.” This 

means you can only play with the photos, etc. 

in SnapKidz on your own device—not share 

them. 

However, children may look for other ways in 

which to share the images or content, such as 

Facebook, texting or email. They may also be 

tempted to simply enter a fictitious birth date 

in order to access Snapchat. We will be 

undertaking some sessions with certain year 

groups in school to support safe internet use. 

However, we would ask for your co-operation 

and support as parents in this matter. Thank 

you.   

 

PTA Fete 24th June 

A few messages from the PTA regarding the 

fete: 

We will be having a used uniform stall, so 
please, if you have any at home, do bring it in! 
 
Our Bake Off this year is the theme of a 
classic cake from around the world…please 
do consider entering! 

 
The theme is ‘round the world’. Fancy dress 
would be fun for children and adults alike, but 
not compulsory! 
 
The PTA will be sending out their own 
detailed fete newsletter. 
 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Ricky Dance 

We had a ball! Thank you to Ricky Brown who 

completely inspired us all with the amazing 

dance routines…reception to year 6 all did 

superbly well and even danced their routine in 

front of the rest of the school in the 

afternoon! Well done all. 

First Holy Communions 

Congratulations to the children who have 

received their sacrament: 

Fintan 

Sofia 

Molly 

Verity 

Eve and George 

Next week back at a glance: 

 

Phonics screening week 

 

Friday 16
th

 June: 

A jungle book theatre performance  

(taking place in school) 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend 

Kate Madia 

 

 

 


